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Innovation Friday:  
Invitation for parents/carers of Year 6 

 
 

Thursday 11th January 2024 
 

 
Dear parents/ carers 
 
As you are aware, much of our curriculum is interwoven and our learning links to a ‘project’. Each year 
group takes part in four or five projects over the course of the school year.  
 
To facilitate the children retaining their new knowledge from the project, we regularly revisit project 
content to see what learning the children can retrieve. One of the strategies we have implemented is 
known as ‘Innovation Friday’ where pupils are set a challenge to show what knowledge they have 
retained from a project studied many weeks or months prior.  
 
Our next Innovation Friday is on Friday 26th January and Year 6 would like to invite you to join them 
so you too can see what they can recall from their project entitled ‘Britain at War’.  The session will 
begin at 2:15pm and will run until 2:45pm to give the pupils time to clear away before the end of 
the day. 
 
Before the session, the children will have made a game that they could have played in an Anderson 
Shelter during WW2. They will be able to teach you the rules and play this game with you. To facilitate 
this, we are asking for cardboard / recycling donations before Friday 19th January, so the children are 
able to create their games.   
 
Should you be able to attend on the afternoon of Friday 26th January, please arrive at the main school 
entrance for 2:00pm so that we can sign you in and take you into your child’s classroom. 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Roberts 

Year 6 Lead 
 


